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TUTORING TUESDAY—FEBRUARY 4---IN THE LIBRARY 

LATE START WEDNESDAY---FEBRUARY 5 

REINNANCE RALLY ---FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 7 

    
GENERAL 

 
Attention students . . . 
 
Did you know Canyon has a new Mission Statement? 
 
It reads: 
"Our mission is to develop responsible citizens who have the knowledge, skills, and 
experience necessary for either beginning post-secondary education or entering the 
workforce" 
 
When you graduate - will you have what it takes to start your career?  Will you be ready 
for college? 
If you are unsure about the answer to either of these questions, schedule a meeting with 
you counselor and/or career advisor today.  We can help . . .  

 
PARKING PERMITS: There will be 50 parking PERMITS available TODAY—for JUNIORS AND 

SENIORS ONLY-- on a first come first serve basis.  Please pick up your paperwork outside the ASB 

office.  $10 per permit, no refunds!  Keep in mind that spaces may be limited later this semester due to 

upcoming construction.   

 

ANY 10th GRADE BOYS interested in playing volleyball. There will be tryouts in the gym Tuesday at 

lunch.  

 

ASVAB- March 11th in the Library starting at 8 am.  The ASVAB Career Exploration Program is a 

comprehensive career planning program that includes a multiple-aptitude test battery, an interest 

inventory and various career planning tools designed to help you explore opportunities. The ASVAB helps 

students learn about themselves and potential occupations that match their skills and interests. 

 

The ASVAB can help you regardless of your plans after high school because it measures aptitudes 

(knowledge & skills) that are related to success in different jobs as well as training and education 

programs.  

Sign-up sheets are in the counseling office.  

 

 



ATTENTION ALL JUNIORS AND SENIORS:  Time is running out to sign up for Prom Fashion Show!  

All you need is 20 seconds of insane courage to do something great!!! 

 

DO YOU HAVE A SPECIAL SOMEONE FOR WHOM YOU WOULD LIKE TO DO SOMETHING 

SPECIAL?  Valentine’s Day is just the time and the choirs want to help you out.  Send your special 

someone a Val-o-gram.  For $7, you can send a singing telegram, a flower, and a chocolate lollipop.  Just 

look for the choir students who wear hearts saying that they sell Val-o-grams or come to A-Lecture Hall 

at brunch or lunch.  Make this Valentine’s Day something to remember.                    

 
THE CITY OF SANTA CLARITA called –No one is allowed to park at North Oaks Park—so please find 

another place to park.  Thank you! 

 

THE CANYON ARTS DEPARTMENT is holding our 3rd annual Career in Arts week.  We have a 

composer, sound engineer, ceramic artist and many others coming to share their experiences and explain 

how they have succeeded in their exciting careers. Please see a fine arts teacher for more information. 

 

ROP - Last day to drop an ROP class is February 4th.  You must see Mrs. Gaines in the ROP office to 

drop an ROP class. 

 

CANYON BLOOD DRIVE IS HERE ---On Wednesday February 5th Canyon will host a UCLA blood drive.  

Donate blood, save a life, and get movie tickets and a cookie!  You must be 16 years of age and weigh at 

least 110 pounds.  Stop by Mr. Cuny's room in C-6 to pick up paperwork.   Save a Life!!! 

  

MEETINGS 

 

ANIME CLUB IS MEETING 2 TIMES A WEEK!!!  Tuesday in room G-117 and Thursday in room G-107 

at lunch. 

 

CHECKMATES CHESS CLUB AND YU-GI-OH CLUB meet every Wednesday and Friday and G-117.  

Bring your lunch. Questions ask Mr. Clark 

 

SPEECH AND DEBATE TEAM will be meeting every Wednesday at lunch in room E-5. 

 

 


